
The church office is open to visitors by appointment 
only.  Reception Desk Office hours are Monday —
Thursday, 9:00 am - 2:00 pm.  Please call the church 
office at 407-841-6550 or email 
carolparklake@gmail.com  
 

In case of emergency please call or email the 
 co-pastors:  danparklake@gmail.com, 

helenparklake@gmail.com.   
 
Please continue to mail your financial contributions to 
the church, office:              
               
                        Park Lake Presbyterian Church 
                               309 East Colonial Dr. 
                                  Orlando, FL 32801 
 

You can also give on-line, through the online giving 
page on the church website:   www.plpc.org.  

Church Staff 
 

Co-pastors Dr. Helen DeBevoise 
 Dr.  Dan DeBevoise  
Parish Associate  Dr. Linda Wright Simmons 
Organist, Director FAVO  Will Benton 
Choir Director  Robb Ross 
Child Care Center Director, Barbara Twachtman 
Financial Administrator  Linda Castle 
Church Secretary Carol Bookhardt 
Maintenance Keith Bridges 
Librarian  Alice Schmidt 
Nursery Staff Barbara Boyce 

 
Church Missionaries 

 Madagascar Dan and Elizabeth Turk 
Mozambique Sebber Banda 
  Rev. Carlos Faquione  

The Sanctuary flowers this day, are given to the glory of God, by Dick and Marie Butler in loving 
memory of their daughter, Lori Anne Butler, who would have celebrated her 55th birthday on June 2. 

Worship will be "live-streamed" on Facebook Live via the Park Lake Presbyterian Church Facebook page, 
and recorded video of worship will be on Youtube.  Links for video can be found on the Park Lake 
Presbyterian Church web page.  There is no in-person worship until further notice.  Currently, status of the 
coronavirus crisis is being reviewed by Park Lake's Session and a decision regarding future in-person 
worship will be made.  
• The Park Lake prayer chain remains active.  If you would like to be added to the prayer chain or add a 
prayer concern please email helenparklake@gmail.com.  
• All in-person church meetings, events, classes, and group activities are canceled until further notice. 
• Please check the Park Lake Presbyterian Church web page at plpc.org for more information. 

Please remember your financial contributions to Park Lake Presbyterian Church,  We ask that you 

remember your financial contributions to Park Lake Presbyterian Church during this time of social and 

economical upheaval caused by the coronavirus crisis.  As the church continues to fulfill its call to  ministry 

and mission in very different and unexpected conditions, we will be dependent on your faithful 

giving.   Please send your regular tithes and offerings by mail to the church office.   

You can also give on-line at plpc.org and click “Giving” at the top of the Home 

Page.  You can also download the Give+ mobile APP and  give via text. Text a $ 

amount to Park Lake's Give+ Number 407-634-1303.  You will be sent a link where 

you can complete your text donation, if it is your first text donation you will set up 

an online profile.  Future gifts will be completed simply by clicking the donate 

button.  

Thank you to our Live Stream Audio/Visual Team, John DiSalvo, Will DiSalvo, and John Bowers, and to our music 
team Robb Ross, Will Benton and Faith Graves for bringing worship to our congregation today.   



 
 GayStraight@ParkLake, please contact Tony Davila Boada, for details on the next meeting. 
 
Page Turners Book Club, June Meeting:  Thursday, June 25, 10:00 a.m. 
 The Feather Thief, by Kirk Wallace Johnson, Please contact Anne Gardepe to connect  to the video 

Sunday School Classes and Men’s Bible Study 

A variety of classes and small groups are using Zoom to meet during this time.  If you would like to 
participate with any of these classes, please contact the individuals below.  If you prefer to participate by 
phone, you may email for phone number as well.   
 

 Disciples Sunday School Class - 9:00 am, Sunday           Email Anne Vercheski - avercheski@cfl.rr.com 

 Fellowship Sunday School Class - 9:00 am, Sunday       Email Helen DeBevoise - helenparklake@gmail.com 

 Men's Monday Bible Study - 12 pm, Monday                 Email Dan DeBevoise - danparklake@gmail.com 

 Koinonia Sunday School Class - 9:00 am, Sunday           Email Anne Gardepe - annegard64@gmail.com 

2020 Koinonia Scholarship Fund 
 

 "An investment in knowledge pays the best interest."  
Benjamin Franklin  

 
This is the 20th year that the Koinonia Sunday School has offered college scholarships to the youth of the 
church. Twenty-six students have received help through this program. Among past recipients are: 
 
• Dr. Richmond Darko, lead urgent care physician at the Nicklaus Children's Health System in Miami. 
• Phillip Kelley, an attorney practicing in Lake City.  
• Jody Mask, associate pastor at Markham Woods Presbyterian Church. 
• Megan Ellis, editor and book designer; author under the name Ellis M. Read. 
• Dr. Janitzia Cifuentes, science teacher with Orange County Schools. 
 
In previous years, the class has hosted a dinner plus entertainment and the introduction of the recipients. 

Due to COVID-19, there will be no dinner this year. The Koinonia Sunday School class would like to invite 

you to donate as you are able to help this year. We currently have ten applicants for 2020-2021 school 

year. To donate, go to the Park Lake web page, plpc.org or mail your donation to the church, at 309 East 

Colonial Dr, Orlando, FL 32801.  Please specify that the donation is for the Koinonia Scholarship Fund.   

The Washington Shores food pantry continues to be in need of items at this time and 
Washington Shores is coordinating with other churches in the neighborhood to meet the 
growing need of food support to local families during the COVID-19 pandemic. 

 
                                       The next canned food collection will be: 

Tuesday, June 9 
and 

Tuesday, June 23 
Due to the Park Lake Child Care Center reopening, we have a change in the drop off location.  Please bring 
donations to Park Lake on those dates between 11:00 am and 1:00 pm.  Bring your food pantry donations 
to the circle drive at the West side entrance of the Sanctuary, off of Highland.    
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